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SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
October 10, 2017
The meeting was called to order at 7:33 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Charlie Parke and Rob Sikorski.
OLD BUSINESS
2018 Arbor Day Street Tree Planting – Kings Ridge Road
The letter to thirteen residents requesting their permissions to plant replacement street trees within the Township right-of-way was approved and sent on September 18, 2017. Reponses were requested by October 15, 2017.  As of October 10, six residents have responded in favor of the planting, one declined, and one letter was returned as the home is vacant.  We will wait until November 1 to accommodate any further responses before we begin the planning process for the planting. 
Steven Lang – 159 Drakestown Road – Block 9, Lots 14 and 14.01

Steve inspected the site on October 1, 2017 and submitted a memo stating the planting was approved.
Linda Engelman – 36 Flintlock

Steve contacted Ms. Engelman on October 10 to advise her that she will be placed on the shade tree replacement list.

NEW BUSINESS
Ken Zarouni – 16 Candour Court
We are in receipt of a Washington Township Shade Tree Notification Form dated September 20, 2017 requesting removal of 8 dead shade trees on the property.  We will refer this to the Department of Public Works to inspect the site. 

Anonymous – 31 Flintlock Drive

We are in receipt of a Washington Township Shade Tree Notification Form dated September 27, 2017 advising of a compromised shade tree on the property.  We will refer this to the Department of Public Works to inspect the site. 
Bill Hopler – 46 Winay Terrace
We are in receipt of a Washington Township Shade Tree Notification Form dated September 27, 2017 advising of a shade tree heaving the sidewalk on the property.  We will refer this to the Department of Public Works to inspect the site.  Steve will also contact the resident.

Tracey Emley – 28 Candour Court
We are in receipt of a Washington Township Shade Tree Notification Form dated October 2, 2017 requesting removal of two dead shade trees on the property.  We will refer this to the Department of Public Works to inspect the site. 

Bill Cotti -  26 Candour Court
We are in receipt of a Washington Township Shade Tree Notification Form dated October 2, 2017 requesting removal and replacement of two dead shade trees on the property.  We will refer this to the Department of Public Works to inspect the site and we will place the resident on the shade tree replacement list. 

Anthony Liloia – 27 Candour Court
We are in receipt of a Washington Township Shade Tree Notification Form dated October 5, 2017 requesting removal of a dead shade tree on the property.  We will refer this to the Department of Public Works to inspect the site. 

Anonymous – Kings Ridge Road
We received a note dated October 10, 2017 with an enclosed leaf sample advising of the presence of tar spot disease.
Mervin Hanes – Washington Township Environmental Commission

Mr. Hanes contacted Steve and requested to meet with the Committee to discuss operations at an American Chestnut plantation on Cherry Street.  He will attend the next Committee meeting.
NEXT MEETING
The November meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 14, 2017.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Rob Sikorski for Jan Godek

Recording Secretary
